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That the Agriculture and Rural Affairs Committee recommend Council 

delegate authority to staff to enter into the necessary agreement(s) with 

the Manotick Culture, Parks and Recreation Association for the design, 

construction, maintenance and use of the Manotick Mahogany Harbour 

Dock, as described in this report, to the satisfaction of the City Clerk and 

Solicitor. 

Chair Moffatt as Ward Councillor gave a brief summary of the project and stated 

that there would be a temporary facility in 2017. 

The Committee then heard from the following delegations: 

1) Klaus Beltzner – Past President of the Manotick Village Community 

Association – He stated that this was a good project for the rural area and 

believes it is a success story. Thanked all involved in this project.  The 

Community Association is in favour.  

2) Mel Roberts – Gave a PowerPoint presentation on his concerns over the 

project.  The presentation is held on file in the City Clerk’s office.  He 

commented that this stretch of water is geared to paddlers and feels the 

area does not lend itself well to a commercial type project. 

Councillors Moffatt and Darouze feel this is is a good project and thanked staff 

for their work.  They stated that Parks Canada have expressed concerns but are 

supportive of the project. 

The recommendations were CARRIED as presented. 

 


